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August 24, 2011 

Betty McCauley 
Chief of Docketing 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Aqua Ohio, Inc. for Approval to Amend the 
Certificate of Convenience and Necessity For the Stark Regional Division 
(Number 32) to Expand the Territory to which Aqua Ohio, Inc.'s Stark Regional 
Division Provides Water Service. 
PUCO Case No. 11-4674-WW-AAC 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 

Please file and place on the docket the attached Exhibit B which was not 
originally filed with the Application on August 9, 2011 In the above-referenced case. 

Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. Thank you for 
your assistance. 

Very truly yours. 

cc (w/ enclosure): 
Sue Daly 
Jim Lynn 
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LEGAL NOTICE 

Notice is given that Aqua Ohio, Inc. ("Aqua"), 6650 South Avenue, Boardman, Ohio 
44512, has filed an application with the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (Case No. 
11-4674-WW-AAC) requesting authority to amend its certificate of public convenience 
and necessity to include additional territory in Summit County, Ohio ("Application"). 
According to the Application, Aqua seeks authority to extend mains and distribution 
lines within the municipal boundaries of New Franklin, Ohio. 

If the Commission grants the Application, when and if service is commenced, the 
customers in the proposed service area will be charged the same rates as are charged 
to the company's customers in its Stark Regional Division, found in Section 4 of the 
Stark Regional Tariff, Revised Sheets Number 1, 2, and 3. The rules, regulations and 
other miscellaneous charges contained in the company's tariff. Stark Regional Division 
Tariff P.U.C.O. No. 1, on file with the Commission will also apply. 

Any interested person, firm, corporation, or entity that can show good cause why this 
Application should not be granted should file with the Commission a written statement 
detailing the reasons, on or before , 2011. Further information may be 
obtained by contacting the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, at 180 East Broad 
Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215, or at the PUCO website at: http;//www.puc.state.oh.us 
or on the Commission's hotline at 1.800.686.7826. 
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